## AGENDA

## Appleton Bilingual School Governance Board Meeting

Date | Time May 11, 2020 | 4 pm | Meeting called by C. Garris

## *Location:* Zoom Teleconference (due to COVID-19)

Board members Present: A. Cendejas, A. Chavez, C. Garris, Y. Rein, A. Swick, J. Foster, S. Meyers

Board members Excused:

Board members Absent: A.Hunt

Non-board members: J. Cannon, J. Secor

Time	ltem	Owner
4:00	Welcome & Call to Order	C.Garris
4:07	Committee Updates	
	<ul> <li>New Logo updated - updated on website and Facebook         <ul> <li>See if district will provide a new table cloth</li> <li>Ask Vazquez to update letterhead for our school</li> </ul> </li> <li>Update on President's Charter Council Meetings</li> </ul>	A.Chavez
	<ul> <li>May 14th meeting</li> <li>Charles will attend and Jamie will possibly attend as well</li> </ul>	S.Meyers
	<ul> <li>Curriculum Rollout         <ul> <li>Weekly teacher meetings</li> <li>Vocabulary development</li> <li>Sub- curriculum committees (Math and Literacy)                 <ul> <li>Staff will explore this avenue and look at the ongoing work</li> <li>Goal: need to apply backward designs</li></ul></li></ul></li></ul>	J.Cannon, A. Swick J.Cannon, A. Swick
	<ul> <li>Events         <ul> <li>Tom's Night/Culver's Night?</li> <li>Stacey will look into fundraising options/availability</li> <li>Movie Night                 <ul></ul></li></ul></li></ul>	

	<ul> <li>Amanda will into Fox Cities Embroidery</li> <li>Progress of Zion updates for playground         <ul> <li>Joel will attend their council meeting next week</li> </ul> </li> <li>School Updates (Summer/Fall)         <ul> <li>There is planning going on at the district level to plan and prepare for different directions in the fall</li> <li>Joel is in the continuous conversations with Nan B. about our bilingual needs and questions that align with our school</li> <li>Summer school face to face is postponed, district will share out more</li> </ul> </li> </ul>
5:45 Re	ecap of New/Action Items
	<ul> <li>Stacey will look into a fundraiser night at Tom's/Culver's, post a movie post on the ABS PARENT page</li> <li>Amanda will look into FCE for possible apparel fundraiser</li> <li>Cannon/Cendejas will ask Vazquez to update letterheads with the new logo <ul> <li>ask district if they will provide a new tablecloth with the new logo</li> </ul> </li> <li>Joel will look into the cost and number of chromebooks to try to get 1 to 1</li> <li>Joel will look into the shift of summer school learning</li> <li>Next Meeting: June 8th</li> </ul>
5:50 O	pen Public Session
6:00 O	fficial Adjournment